## **GSA President**

Emmanuel and St. Chad Chapel 1337 College Drive Saskatoon, SK, S7N 0W6 Canada

Date:

## **RE: U-PASS Opt-Out REQUEST**

Dear GSA President,

Due to COVID-19, the University of Saskatchewan has shifted some of its fall term 2021 programming from on-campus to remote. This is to confirm that the following student will be completing their course-work and studies for the **fall 2021 term** remotely and will not be required to access the campus.

Program title (full): Student name (full): Student NSID: Student ID #:

Sincerely,